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News & Announcements: 
v Upcoming additions to Foothill GE: The following courses were approved on November 14th for Foothill 

GE for 2018-19: 
 Area IV—Social & Behavioral Sciences: HIST 3A, 3B, 3C 
 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 APAV - Current Topics in Veterinary Technology I     L. Eshman 
 APAV - Current Topics in Veterinary Technology II     L. Eshman 
 APAV - Current Topics in Veterinary Technology III     L. Eshman 
 APAV - Introduction to Veterinary Technology      L. Eshman 
 APAV - Medical Terminology        L. Eshman 
 APAV - Medical Calculations        L. Eshman 
 APAV - Comparative Veterinary Anatomy & Physiology     L. Eshman 
 APAV - Comparative Veterinary Anatomy & Physiology II    L. Eshman 
 APAV - Animal Management & Clinical Skills I      L. Eshman 
 APAV - Animal Management & Clinical Skills II      L. Eshman 
 APAV - Veterinary Office Practice       L. Eshman 
 APAV - Animal Care Skills I        L. Eshman 
 APAV - Animal Care Skills II        L. Eshman 
 APAV - Clinical Pathology Methods       L. Eshman 

BUSI - Introduction to Law        M. Harmon 
 
v New CCC Website: The Marketing department has launched the new CCC website—check it out! All of 

the information and documentation from the previous website is available, but some things are organized 
differently. If you have any questions about navigating the new site, please contact Mary Vanatta.  

 
v COR Technical Review Pilot: As part of CCC’s ongoing effort to speed up and streamline our curriculum 

process, the CCC Team has proposed a pilot for a Technical Review team to review CORs early in the 
C3MS process, simultaneously with Articulation Office review. Initially, the CCC Team will conduct the 
Technical Review and will begin reviewing CORs shortly—if you currently have a COR in Articulation status 
or submit a COR in the near future, you may be contacted with questions. If you have any questions 
regarding this pilot, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 
v Evaluating Curriculum through an Equity Lens: At the November 14th CCC meeting, Carolyn Holcroft 

presented on the topic of equity, specific to curriculum at the course level. The presentation included 
suggestions for faculty to implement when creating a COR, preparing materials for a course, and engaging 
with students in the classroom. For more details, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 
v Guided Pathways Model: Also at the November 14th CCC meeting, Rachelle Campbell shared out 
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information from the Institutional Effectiveness Partnership Initiative (IEPI) training on November 7th, about 
the Guided Pathways Model. This is not a new initiative, but a shift in mindset on how to align the student 
experience. The goal is to create clear curricular pathways, help students choose and enter their pathway 
and stay on their path, and ensure that learning is happening with intentional outcomes. The first step is for 
Foothill to submit a self-assessment in December, followed by an 18-month plan in March. If you are 
interested in learning more, please contact Rachelle Campbell or Andrew LaManque. 

 

Reminders: 
v Local GE Applications: Do you know of a course that may be a good fit for our local GE pattern? The 

general education application period is open! Please contact your CCC Reps for more information. 


